
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 1, 2014 
11:30 a.m. 
Community Hour 
at Perkins (CHAP): 
“Theological Education 
in Context” 
Prothro Hall, Room 100 

 

April 2, 2014 
11:30 a.m. 
Preaching for  
Archbishop Romero 
Memorial Service: 
“Romero and the Call to 
Bear Fruit in the World” 
Perkins Chapel 

 

April 3, 2014 
5:30 p.m. Refreshments 
6:00 p.m. Lecture: 
“Vatican II  
in Retrospect” 
Response by Dr. Carlos 
Cardoza-Orlandi 
Great Hall of Prothro Hall 

 

 

 

 

 

        ATINO/A CHRISTIANITY AND RELIGIONS 

T H E  C E N T E R  F O R  T H E  S T U D Y  O F  

L 
 

DR. FERNANDO F. SEGOVIA  
PRESIDENT, SOCIETY OF BIBLICAL LITERATURE  
VISITING SCHOLAR AT PERKINS SCHOOL OF THEOLOGY 
 

The Center for the Study of Latino/a Christianity and Religions  
at Perkins School of Theology announces the residency of  
Dr. Fernando F. Segovia as the Center’s visiting scholar  
March 31–April 11. 

Dr. Segovia, a noted expert on Post-Colonial Studies and  
New Testament Interpretation, will preach, lecture,  
and participate in a number of public and academic events during his tenure. 

 

Several events are open to the public: 

:: Visiting Scholar Dr. Fernando Segovia speaks on “Theological Education in Context,”  
for Community Hour at Perkins (CHAP) 
April 1, 2014 | 11:30 a.m. 
Room 100, Elizabeth Perkins Prothro Hall 

:: Visiting Scholar Dr. Fernando Segovia preaches during the annual Archbishop Romero 
Memorial Service: “Romero and the Call to Bear Fruit in the World” 
April 2, 2014 | 11:30 a.m. 
Perkins Chapel 

:: Visiting Scholar Dr. Fernando Segovia lecture: 
“Vatican II in Retrospect: A Lifetime and Welcome Companion”  
Response by Dr. Carlos F. Cardoza-Orlandi, Professor of Global Christianities  
and Mission Studies at Perkins School of Theology  
April 3, 2014: 
5:30–6:00 p.m. Hors d'oeuvres 
6:00 p.m. Lecture and Response  
Great Hall of Elizabeth Perkins Prothro Hall 

 

These events are free and open to the public. No reservations are necessary. 

For more information, visit 
http://www.smu.edu/Perkins/News/News_Archives/Archives_2014/Segovia_2014  

Or contact Dr. Hugo Magallanes, Director 
Center for the Study of Latino/a Christianity and Religions 
hugo@smu.edu | 214.768.2158 

http://www.smu.edu/Perkins/News/News_Archives/Archives_2014/Segovia_2014
mailto:hugo@smu.edu

